
Information Item:  C.5 

 

 Update on Parking/Traffic Control Project 

 

 
Background:  Following the approval by the Board to research this project and 
go out for bids, we have employed the CT Brannon Co. to coordinate this 
project.  We advertised for bids for the second half of the project, Elementary-
High School, on July 6th.  These bids are due on Tuesday, July 16th.  There will 
hopefully be a called board meeting on Thursday, July 18th to award this bid.   
The work on Primary-Middle School began on July 10th. 
 
 
 
 


